
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

April 26, 2022 

 

Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger  

House Committee on Appropriations  

H-307 The Capitol Washington, DC 20515  

Washington, DC 20515 

 

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger: 

 

I am requesting funding for the Clearfield Apartments Building Initiative in fiscal year 2023.  

The entity to receive funding for this project is Allegheny West Foundation located at 2330 West 

Allegheny Avenue, Philadelphia, PA 19132. The funding would be used to produce a grocery 

and food distribution site within a low-income senior housing facility.  This project would 

support the need for fresh food in this area effectively combatting the food insecurity within.  .   

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interests in this project. 

Sincerely, 

   

Dwight Evans                                                                                                                                  

Member of Congress   


